From: Mindy Wallace

To: Todd Tucker
Subject: FW: 2000 New Homes
Date: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 4:06:05 PM

From: Karen Jennings [mailto:karenjennings1217@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 3:37 PM

To: Mindy Wallace

Subject: 2000 New Homes

I don't mind having the new homes added as long as there is a clear understanding that Gowen
Field is used for training and for testing Jets.

The homeowners association for these homes needs to clearly state that all persons buying
these homes understands that there is the possibility of loud noise levels and that they won't
try to seek legislation to remove Gowen Field and it's training and testing abilities.

Right now a group of new homeowners that knew about Gowen Field when they bought their
homes, is trying to find a way to get Gowen Field closed to flying jets because of the noise.

These homeowners are a minority, but trying to stir the pot. They have said they will try and
use this new housing development to try to enforce their plan.

The majority of us that live near Gowen Field don't have a problem with the noise level. It is
only a handful of people that moved here and want the base removed. From some of the
things a couple of them have stated in their conversations, they might have bought homes
here with the express intention of working to get Gowen Field removed.

This is an issue that needs to be addressed before you add 2000 more people, some of whom
may buy with the express purpose of disposing of Gowen Field.

They may only be a few, but if they cause enough problems, it could cause Gowen Field to be
placed in a precarious situation.

Don't let a few bad apples ruin the whole barrel full. Gowen Field is important to Boise, the
Treasure Valley, Idaho and America.

Please make sure Gowen Field is protected.
Sincerely yours,

Karen Jennings
karenjenningsl7@yahoo.com
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